
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

ΦΙΛΟΙ  ΤΩΝ  ΕΛΛΗΝΙΚΩΝ  ΓΡΑΜΜΑΤΩΝ 
F R I E N D S  O F  H E L L E N I C  S T U D I E S  

January 2011 

Αγαπητοι Φιλοι/Dear Friends, 

We are appealing to you for your support of the Friends of Hellenic Studies, an organization 
that provides student scholarships and faculty support for Hellenic Studies at the Richard 
Stockton College.  Over the years, the generosity of the Friends has made a significant difference 
in the way Hellenic Studies has been able to serve our students. 

The College depends heavily on the private support of the Friends to enhance its Hellenic 
Studies programs. Through private contributions, the Friends of Hellenic Studies graciously 
supports student scholarships for the study of Greek language and culture, Study Abroad in 
Greece, The Examined Life Teacher Seminar as well as faculty development and academic 
programs of Stockton’s Interdisciplinary Center for Hellenic Studies (ICHS).   

In addition to having the opportunity to serve on the planning committee, becoming a Friend of 
Hellenic Studies also offers discounts on Friends events, as well as special Friends only 
gatherings.  For a listing of upcoming and past events, please visit us at our website: 

www.stockton.edu/ichs 

If the Friends of Hellenic Studies has become part of your annual giving, we hope that you will 
be able to continue your generous and much appreciated support of our students.  If you are 
not yet a Friend of Hellenic Studies, we ask that you consider joining the many members of our 
community who view Stockton Hellenic studies as worthy of their support.  

 
With all good wishes, 
 
 
 
 
 

 Ginny Kramvis, President     Prof. Tom Papademetriou  
Friends of Hellenic Studies     Executive Director, ICHS 
ggaaa@aol.com       (609)626-6093; fax (609)652-4550 

apapadem@stockton.edu 
 
 

(Please See Reverse For Contribution Form) 
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2011 Friends of Hellenic Studies  
 

All donors who contribute $1,000 or more annually to support student scholarship, faculty development and academic 
programs at Stockton College will by recognized by the Stockton College Foundation’s Richard Stockton Society. 

 
I wish to become a Friend of Hellenic Studies.  Enclosed is my annual gift: 

   
Benefactor   $5,000____________ 
Patron    $1,000____________ 
Sponsoring Donor  $   500____________ 
Sustaining Donor  $   250____________ 
Contributing Donor      $   100____________ 
Donor    $     75____________ 
Couple Membership  $     60____________ 
Friend    $     35____________    
 
Other    $_________________ 
 

Special Contributions: 
 Study Abroad In Greece Fellowships $_________________ 
 

Scholarship in Honor of  
Rev. Dr. Demetrios Constantelos $_________________ 
 
Memorial Contribution   $_________________ 

In memory of _____________________________________ 
      (to be acknowledged on the website and in the annual Hellenic Voice) 

Name:  ___________________________________________ 
 

Address: ___________________________________________ 
 

  ___________________________________________ 
 
Email:  ___________________________________________ 
 
Telephone:  ___________________   Fax:    _________________ 
 

Checks should be made payable to: The Friends of Hellenic Studies and mailed to the Stockton 
College Foundation with the enclosed self addressed envelope.  The Friends of Hellenic Studies 
is part of the Stockton College Foundation. 
 



T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  Y O U R  S U P P O R T !  
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